
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

P.O. Box 8795  •  Williamsburg, Virginia 23187-8795  •  (757) 221-1693 

March 12, 2021 

President QIU Yong 
Tsinghua University 

Dear President QIU Yong, 

Thank you for your kind note, and please allow me to extend my warmest congratulations on this 
milestone. William & Mary is grateful for our cherished partnership with Tsinghua University. 

We are honored by your invitation to share in this important commemorative year. I trust that the 
Global Forum will be a richly invigorating event, and greatly regret that my schedule prevents me 
from participating. I have asked my staff to submit a special letter of congratulations on behalf of 
William & Mary for inclusion in your commemoration materials.  

You have my very best wishes as you prepare for this celebration, and I look forward to continued 
collaboration between our universities in the years and decades ahead. 

Sincerely, 

Katherine A. Rowe 
President 

KAR/edm 


